
Join us all in wishing Jim and Jerry the best  

during their retirement Via email at, 

Jim Giggee                                         Jerry Hanks                                     

  JimG@heavyconstructors.com           Jerry@heavyconstructors.com 

Jim Giggee has been a part of   
Excavating Specialists since           

November 1,1979 and has been a 
great Company Player for           

41 years.                                                                                         

From laborer to Supervisor and 
Field Manager                          

Jerry Hanks has been with                               
Excavating Specialists since         

September 2, 1981 for the total of 

40 Years!  

Join us for food & beverages on  

Thursday July 15,2021 from 3:30 to 5:30, at  

Heavy Constructors Inc. Shop  

4101 Deadwood Avenue N. Rapid City, SD.  


